Steven Seee

From: Katie Crawford <dressagequeen?7@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 1:13 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Support - H-5275 and H-5276

The Honorable Evan Shanley

House State Government and Elections Committee

RE: Support - H-5275 and H-5276

Dear Chairman Shanley,

My name is Katherine Crawford and | am a resident of Barrington RI. I am writing to express my strong
support of H-5275 and H-5276.

I am in support of H-5275 because it ensures majority support of candidates and allows for more
moderate views to gain traction. Moderation we sorely need in todays political climate.

Moreover, I am also in support of H-5276 because it promotes greater diversity of candidates while also
strengthen party unity. Splinter factions will no longer end viable candidacies under a rank choice
system.

] hope the House State Government and Elections Committee will advance H-5275 and H-5276.

Thank you for your consideration.

Katherine Crawford
Barrington RI



